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NEWSLETTER
Welcome to our weekly newsletter, we hope you find everything you need. If there is 

anything else you would like to see in here, please let us know. 

What an fabulous couple of weeks we have had in school! Reception and Key Stage 1 

have all had a trip to Harlow Carr. What an amazing experience they have had, I hope 

they have told you all about it at home. The represented school so well, we are very 

proud of them.

We have some exciting news! We have been chosen as School of the Week with Your 

Harrogate Radio Station! Tune in every morning next week at 7.35am to hear some of our 

wonderful pupils talk about all the amazing activities going on across school.

Have a restful weekend and we will see you on Monday morning.



ATTENDANCE
Attendance totals for each class – Monday 10th June to Friday 14th June



SAFEGUARDING
• Please visit our school website for more information and links 

to safeguarding websites.

• Grove Road Safeguarding Page

• For more information about keeping children safe please click 
here:

• NSPCC – Keeping Children Safe Online

• These websites have wonderful advice about children keeping 
safe on Instagram and other social media sites

• NSPCC – Share Aware

• CEOP Police Safety Centre

https://groveroad.n-yorks.sch.uk/safeguarding
http://www.nspcc.org.uk/preventing-abuse/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/preventing-abuse/keeping-children-safe/share-aware/
https://www.ceop.police.uk/safety-centre/


STARS OF THE WEEK
JEFFERS

LITCHFIELD

HENDRA

ADEOLA

PERCIVAL

SIRDESHPANDE

MORPURGO

REYNOLDS

EVANS

COELHO

Kamsi

Adheeq

Rebeca

Oliwia/ George

Harley

Livia

Kayla

Jeno

Jacob D

Kayla
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We are proud of our uniform at Grove Road. We 
encourage the children to look smart as we believe 
that it gives them a sense of belonging and pride in 
our school.  ask for your co-operation in supporting 
the uniform policy at Grove Road.
We expect all children to wear our school uniform 
every day:
• Maroon jumper or cardigan
• White shirt, blouse or polo shirt
• Dark grey trousers/shorts or skirt
• Grove Road School tie (optional)
• White, black, grey socks
• Checked or striped red dresses for summer 

wear
• Sensible black school shoes (not trainers.)

Please note that trainers are not allowed 
as general school footwear.

P.E. clothing is essential. Plimsolls are only 
appropriate for outdoor PE for Early Years pupils.
Children come to school in their PE kit on the 
days when they have PE your child's class 
teacher will tell you what day this is.
They will need to wear:

• A plain T-Shirt
• A pair of shorts or joggers/leggings
• Pair of plimsolls or trainers
• School jumper or cardigan

Football kits should not be worn for PE lessons

School Uniform





As you know, we have a wonderfully dedicated staff team here at Grove Road, I simply 

could not ask any more of them. 

The feedback from parents and staff about the use of Seesaw is excellent, I really love to 

see the interactions between school and home. As a parent myself, I know the 

reassurance and joy it brings, seeing your child’s journey through school. 

Please can I remind everyone though, that staff are not expected to monitor or respond to 

emails or messages outside of their normal working hours (including weekends and 

published school holidays).

Whilst parents/carers may compose emails at hours to suit their own needs, they need 

only be addressed during working hours.

Seesaw and email, must only be used for non-urgent, school related, communications.  For 

anything that requires an urgent response, please contact the school office.



MOBILE PHONES
YEARS 5 & 6
Can we please ask for your help and support with ensuring we don’t have phones/ smart 

watches in school unnecessarily.

We have had an increase of children bringing their phones into school, only if your child 

walks on their own either to, or from school, should they bring it with them.

We will be collecting them at the door on the way into school, to avoid any incidents where 

they can be left turned on and used in school.

They must be switched off as they enter the playground, and not be turned back on until 

off school premises. 

Our expectation is that children in Year 4 and below will not bring a mobile devices/smart 

watches





IMPORTANT DATES
When Event

Tuesday 4th June Jeffers & Litchfield – Visit to Harlow Carr Gardens

Friday 7th June Hendra & Adeola – Visit to Harlow Carr Gardens

Wednesday 26th June – Friday 28th June Year 6 Residential – Newby Wiske Hall

Monday 1st July 1:30pm – 3:00pm Reception, Year 1 & Year 2 Sports Day

Wednesday 3rd July 1:30pm – 3:00pm Year 5 & Year 6 Sports Day

Friday 5th July – 3:30pm – 5:00pm Summer Fair

Wednesday 10th July 1:30pm – 3:00pm Year 3 & Year 4 Sports Day

Friday 19th July School closes for the Summer Break (2:15pm)

Monday 22nd July INSET Day – School Closed
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